IMPORTANT NOTICE
 RE: Notification of Parent and Student Rights to Withhold Certain Information from Military Recruiters and Institutions of Higher Learning 
Pursuant to the No Child Left Behind Act, school districts must disclose to military recruiters and institutions of higher learning, upon request, the names, addresses, and telephone numbers of high school students. The district must also notify parents of their right and the right of their child to request that the district not release such information without prior written parental/guardian consent. 
Gilboa-Conesville Central  School students and their parents wishing to exercise their right to withhold their consent for the release of the above information to military recruiters and/or institutions of higher learning must complete, sign, and return the form below.
 (
Reservation of Consent for the Release of Certain Student Information under the No Child Left Behind Act
 Check all that apply:
 
I 
do not
 give my consent for the Gilboa-Conesville Central School District to release the name, address, or telephone number of ___________________________ to:
 o military recruiters 
o institutions of higher learning
 ___________________________________
 ________ 
Signature of Parent/Guardian
 Date 
__________________________________ 
________ 
Signature of High School Student 
Date 
This form 
must
 be returned by September 30, 2015 to:
Gilboa-Conesville Central School Guidance Office
132 Wyckoff Road
Gilboa, NY 12076
)
